

VIETNAM COMPETITION ADMINISTRATION DEPARTMENT

Hanol, April 29, 2004

To: CUTS INTERNATIONAL - 7UP2 PROJECTS

Dear Sir/Madam (s)

On behalf of Vietnam Competition Administration Department (VCAD), I would like to convey our deep gratitude to CUTS International and 7UP2 project team for your cooperation in organizing the Seminar on the Implementation regulations for the Competition Law 2004 of Vietnam in Ho Chi Minh City on April 25 - 26, 2005.

As the Vietnam Competition Law will become effective since July 2005, we are now channeling huge efforts to introduce the implementation regulations for the law. Thank to your sponsorship and technical supports, we have got a very successful seminar and obtained valuable advices and contributions to the Draft of the Regulations. We especially appreciate profound knowledge and experience that international high profile experts from CUTS shared with us during the seminar. They will be very helpful for us in ensuring the law enforcement as well as developing competition environment in Vietnam.

I would send you my best wishes and hope that VCAD will have more chances to work with CUTS and 7UP2 in next steps of the project.

Yours truly,

Dr. Dinh Thi My Loan

Ston

Director

Vietnam Competition Administration Department